Dear Colleagues

Please find attached a PHS Alert in connection with the emerging situation in Denmark which has a bearing on recent travellers returning to the UK.  

This includes updates on the below for which full details are within the alert:

Actions for travellers returning from affected areas - Denmark

Actions for anyone who has been in contact with a confirmed case

Clinical and Laboratory Guidance

Contact tracing

Information for HPTs, including Testing arrangements

	Heading
	COVID-19 (SARS-CoV-2 coronavirus) - Update Denmark travel

	Source
	Scottish Government / PHE

	Summary
	Emerging situation in Denmark re COVID-19 which has a bearing on recent travellers returning to the UK.  

	Reference
	Full briefing at http:/www.shpir.hps.scot.nhs.uk

	Timescale
	To remain on HPZone until 23:59 30 November 2020

	HPZone context
	COVID-19 Denmark travel


Kind regards

PHS Public Health Alerts Team

